
 

 Ponders End High Street project 
presentation 
20 October 2021 

 

 The Healthy Streets team will be presenting a 
proposed plan for Ponders End High Street at the 

Ponders End Ward Forum on Wednesday 20 
October 2021 from 6.30-7.15pm.  

 
There will be a presentation followed by the 

opportunity to ask questions. 
 

The Ward Forum will be held at the Qube, 291 
High St, Enfield EN3 4DN 

 
 

For more information please visit 
https://letstalk.enfield.gov.uk/pondersendhighstreet  
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